" Ref: CE0J/102/57/39

Education Office,
Johore Bahru.

2Lth March, 1958.
The Non. Secretary,
Building Committee,

Chung Hwa High School,
Muars.

Hew _School
Jalsn Abdul Rshman, Muare

Many thanks for your letter of 3rd/March/1958,
enclosing bill for pert construction of the new
school. This was immediately forwarded to the
Secretary of the Education Developement Fund with
a request for early psyment.

The delay in acknowledging your letter is

regretted.
AP (P

Supt. of Chinese Schools,
Johore.
( W.6.D.Gunn )

¢.ce to; Asst. Organiser of Chinese Schools,
Muar,

School File.



